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John Kozlowski

From: John Kozlowski <John@Kozlowski.org>

Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 3:19 PM

To: Jim Cross (JimCross@LexcomInc.net)

Subject: A simple reminder

Mr. Cross, 
 
Please also remember that some time ago I apologized to you because I was under the mistaken assumption that the 
tension between us during the time of our move to Chattanooga was from you.  Rather I found it was sourced by my 
wife and I simply did not know. 
 
You assume I know so much from Dorothy-Jane, but it appears she has been unwilling to communicate with me, perhaps 
from the beginning. 
 
I can hear what I’m not told.  I desire that to change for the better.  Both parties must be willing. 
 
Respectfully, 

John Kozlowski 

Email: John@Kozlowski.org ● Phone: (423) 716-6432 

Kozlowski.org ● Distinctivist.com ● ShofarNexus.com  

Fear God and keep his commandments, for this is the whole duty of man. 

Ecclesiastes 12:13 
 

 

 


